
Marc  Anthony  Marries  Third
Wife Shannon De Lima

By Shannon Seibert

Marc Anthony and model girlfriend Shannon De Lima exchanged ‘I
dos” in front of close to 100 guests on Tuesday, November 11.
The couple has been dating on and off since 2012, and this
time things are going to stick. Anthony and his new wife
married  at  his  estate  in  La  Romana,  Dominican
Republic. According to UsMagazine.com,  Latin music stars Juan
Luis Guerra, Carlos Vives, Tito El Bambino were in attendance
as well as Anthony’s business partner Charles Koppelman, and
the CEO of Sprint Corporation Marcelo Claude.

How do you decide whether to get married for a second or third
time?

https://cupidspulse.com/82924/marc-anthony-third-wife-shannon-de-lima/
https://cupidspulse.com/82924/marc-anthony-third-wife-shannon-de-lima/
http://www.usmagazine.com/celebrity-news/news/marc-anthony-marries-shannon-de-lima-in-dominican-republic-20141111


Cupid’s Advice: 

Getting married is a huge deal. It involves legally binding
documents, a public declaration of love and combining two
lives into a shared one. Before making your decision, consider
Cupid’s advice for you:

1. You have absolutely no doubts heading to the altar: You
have a little experience under your belt, you’ve made this
journey once or twice before. Yes, you may love your partner,
but are they going to be able to support you financially and
emotionally? You are now a team which means putting your own
needs aside and considering what is best for the family.

Related: Jennifer Lopez Says Marc Anthony Predicted They’d
Marry When They First Met

2. You have had multiple conversations about marriage: This
isn’t only considering the idealistic thoughts of marriage.
These  conversations  include  the  nitty  gritty  details  of
possible financial instability, whether or not you’ll have
more children, or are you choosing to forgo the prenup? Is
this what is best for your children? There are a lot of
aspects to take into account and angles to consider beyond
where you will be honeymooning.

Related: Marc Anthony Says He’s ‘Really Good Friends’ With
Casper Smart

3. Your intuition is giving you the green light: Your gut
feeling is probably the best judge of character. If you can
picture yourself with this man for the rest of your life,
working together in both the hard times and the bad, then go
for it! Nothing should stop you from being with your true
love.

What helped you decide to get married again? Share with us
below!

http://cupidspulse.com/82629/jennifer-lopez-says-marc-anthony-predicted-marriage/
http://cupidspulse.com/82629/jennifer-lopez-says-marc-anthony-predicted-marriage/
http://cupidspulse.com/70560/marc-anthony-good-friends-casper-smart/
http://cupidspulse.com/70560/marc-anthony-good-friends-casper-smart/


Marc  Anthony  Moves  On  from
JLo with Venezuelan Model

Jennifer  Lopez  isn’t  the  only  one  moving  on.   Recently
divorced Marc Anthony revealed his relationship with 24-year-
old  Venezuelan  model  Shannon  De  Lima  on  Twitter,  reports
UsMagazine.com.  The two went public with their relationship
this past weekend, when Anthony, 43, sent New Years’ wishes to
the model.  “To Shannon, my statue of liberty,” said Anthony. 
“Kisses baby!”

What are some ways to tell if you’re ready to date again?

https://cupidspulse.com/24938/marc-anthony-moves-on-from-jennifer-lopez-with-venezuelan-model-shannon-de-lima/
https://cupidspulse.com/24938/marc-anthony-moves-on-from-jennifer-lopez-with-venezuelan-model-shannon-de-lima/
http://www.usmagazine.com/celebrity-news/news/marc-anthony-dating-venezuelan-model-shannon-de-lima-201241


Cupid’s Advice:

After a rough split, it’s hard to tell when you’re ready to
get back in the dating scene.  Here are a few ways to decide:

1. You’re in a good place:  Once you have fully recovered from
your split and have had time to strengthen your bonds with
friends and family, you should try dating again.  Your future
relationships will be more successful if you start them with a
good attitude and an open heart.

2. You no longer worry about your ex: Most people think about
their ex for a while after the split.  Once you stop thinking
about  your  ex  and  worrying  about  the  mistakes  in  your
relationship,  you’ll  be  ready  to  move  on.

3. You want to date again:  Ultimately, you should only date
again if you want to.  Even if you are over your ex and
content with your life, there is no need to jump right back
into the dating scene.  Feel free to enjoy single life for as
long as it pleases you.

How did you know you were ready to date again?  Feel free to
share your experiences in a comment below.


